 St. Paul Parish School            FIRST GRADE NEWS            March 2021

A NOTE FROM MRS. KELLY
It is hard to believe that Spring is right around the corner! As we focus on the church season of Lent, our first graders are learning about the Stations of the Cross.  We are also participating in the school-wide, ten minutes of quiet prayer time each day.  In addition, we are working on a Passion Play through our Readers’ Theater program.  In Math we have been working on “making a ten to add and subtract” and we will begin working on place value. In Social Science we are learning about American symbols and monuments. We continue our Second Steps lessons and our “Animal Superpowers” Science unit. We continue to work on our sentence writing rules during language arts and in our everyday writing.  We will celebrate the 100th Day of School on Tuesday, March 9th….more news to come!


SCHOOL SUPPLIES
It is that time of year!  Many of our first graders have markers that are running out of ink.  Please check with our child to see if he/she needs new markers.  Thank you!
STUDENT OF THE WEEK
Congratulations to the following children who have recently been the Student of the Week:  Isaac, Reese, and Ezra.
BIRTHDAYS                                       We will have one class celebration at the end of each month to honor our first graders who had a birthday during the month. We will celebrate summer birthdays at the end of the year. I will provide store bought, individually wrapped treats. Happy Birthday to the following 1st graders:  Wesley (3/4), Cameron (3/11), and Hunter (3/16).


ST. PAUL T-SHIRT SPIRIT FRIDAYS
This Friday we will start having St. Paul T-Shirt Spirit Fridays. Students may wear their St. Paul t-shirts. OBOB, previous musicals, jogathon, and auction t- shirts are all suggested and recommended. Please wear this year’s auction shirt if you have one.





DATES TO REMEMBER

3/1-7 School Auction

3/2   Read Across America

3/9   100th Day of School

3/17  St. Patrick’s Day Mass 
           9:00

3/22-26  Happy Spring
                      Break!

3/28  Palm Sunday
           Holy Week begins

3/29  NO SCHOOL
          Accreditation Work     
              Day

*Don’t forget to sign up for our virtual auction at www.stpaulauction.org. The 1st Grade platter is very cute!
IXL
*When your child signs in, you will notice that certain skills are highlighted.  Currently, we are working on E7 and 8.  

*Please feel free to contact me with questions or concerns throughout the year.
pkelly@saintpaul-school.org        
541-344-1401 x112
